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School lunches for children attending school 

AIP have a limited offer as they move to a school meal preparation hub. Please can all parents and 

carers go to parent pay to order either the sandwich option or the jacket potato option only. 

Ignore the hot meal option as that is not available to Feckenham at the moment. 

 

Family Contact 

Early next week please expect a telephone call from your child’s class teacher to catch up with you  and provide 

updates to our virtual provision going forward. 

We hope Seesaw has been easy to access and from next week we hope to start allocating reading books through 

our online library, Reading Planet. 

 

Support 

Please remember that staff are in school and we are here to help, so do not hesitate to contact us with questions 

or concerns. 

 


